Hazes, Kathy

From: Wilson, Mike

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 5:14 PM
To: Hayes, Kathy

Cc: Damico, Tracy

Subject: FW: HRC Resignation

Can you draft a thank you letter for the next agenda. And an announcement of an opening?
Thanks,

Mike

From: Brandie Wilson <brandierenee74@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 3:29 PM

To: Wilson, Mike <Mike.Wilson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: HRC Resignation

Hi Mike, I wanted to reach out and formally inform you that the June meeting of the Human Rights
Commission will be my last meeting as a commissioner as I am moving out of Humboldt. I have appreciated
my time on the commission and am honored to serve our community in this way.

The Anti Hate Speech & Bullying committee that I was leading will continue and be led by Jim Glover. We
have a year of outreach and education around the topic planned for the year 2020 and have been reaching out to
law enforcement to help support and promote this campaign that will make our community safer. Currently,
Chief Ahearn has met with us and he is on board and we look forward to more support. They will begin to reach
out to electeds soon to help give this even more traction. I look forward to watching how it all moves forward. I
feel solid about the place my work is in as I leave. We have sketched out a time line and game plan and I
couldn’t be happier about Jim leading this project.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve our community,



